
 

 
 

 

Utilization Review  
Updates Effective May 1, 2024  

  
The Utilization Review Updates Memo dated April 30, 2024, has been reposted with 
the following update: 

  
• Change to the number of units authorized to each behavior service in 

conjunction with the request for a behavior assessment. 
  

A webinar was held on May 15, 2024, which included discussion of the memo, 
additional Utilization Review tips, and reminders regarding existing procedures and 
standards, and illustration of the Planning and Utilization Review Tool. Due to 
technical issues, the webinar will be rerecorded and posted along with a question 
and answer document. 
  
Based on discussions leading up to and during the training, the Excel document titled 
Planning and Utilization Review Resource Tool has been updated. It is located in the 
Support Coordination Manual under Funding Basics.  
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